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EMBASSY OF ROMANIA
In the Kingdom of Denmark

14 March 2018

Dear Mr. Bent Bogsted,

On the occasion of the visit to Copenhagen of the Romanian minister of labour, Olguta
VASILESCU (21-24 March 2018), I would like to kindly ask for your assistance in organizing a
meeting at Folketinget with you and your colleagues from the Employment Committee and also
from other relevant committees in the Danish Parliament (The Gender Equality Committee and

The Domestic, Social Affairs and Children’s Committee).

Taking into consideration the increasing number of Romanian workers in Denmark, we think it
will be an excellent opportunity to have an exchange of views on current issues regarding the

labour markets in Romania and Denmark and also at European level.

Therefore, I would be grateful if you could inform me regarding the possibility of including this
meeting on our minister’s agenda and also for suggesting a date and time that is suitable for your

schedule.

Looking forward to having news in this regard, please accept, dear Mr. Bent Bogsted, the

assurances of my highest consideration.

Mr. Bent Bogsted
Chairmen of the Employment Committee
The Danish Parliament

Copenhagen
Ce.

Bjarne Laustsen
Vice-chairman of the Employmet Committee
The Danish Parliament

Copenhagen



